
If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donation to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 
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Every year we are excited about our Walking Tall family Christmas party. 
This year we were blessed by a home group who offered selfless acts of 
kindness by serving at Walking Tall and giving donations to help offset 
our costs. One of our mentors cooked up amazing food, and it was a 
pleasure having Chick-fil-A supply us with their delicious Mac & cheese.                                                                                                              

Below are a few comments after the party,  

“My favorite thing at the 

Walking Tall Christmas 

party was the hayride and 

the bus ride. I liked how 

people were socializing 

and how good the food 

was, even though my    

sisters gobbled up a lot of 

the snacks.”  

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with 
hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.                                                                                        

Romans 15:13 

“The Christmas party was a great time, and 
one of the greatest joys was seeing all the 
families getting together and building new 
relationships. One of the most remarkable 
opportunities at these events is the young 
men showing their siblings, parents, and 
grandparents what they have been work-
ing on at WT. I saw a lot of folks here that 
we don’t usually see during the week, so 
it’s an excellent opportunity to see families 
coming together, celebrating what we do 
out here, and looking at how these young 
men are growing. It was definitely worth 
the time, and I also enjoyed watching 
Bruce drive the tractor, giving hayrides.” 

“Singing Christmas carols was a lot of fun, 

and I liked all the joy surrounding us at the 

party. We received these cool hats as a gift 

for being a part of Walking Tall this year, and 

they even thought of giving gifts to the 

younger children.” 

“The best part of the 

Christmas party for me 

was being with my 

friends, the food, and 

the hayride, which I 

rode many times”. 


